[optional] Reflecting on the 10/18 meeting we just completed, please share any outstanding thoughts, questions, or ideas regarding the task force's work you may have.

Long, but good day. Thank you all!

I know we will never all get in agreement about everything, how do we make sure that everyone gets heard and acknowledge so that the message of how this work came about is the same across members.

Since I can't participate tomorrow, I would like to echo Dan Schaller's point about having clear priorities indicated. IMO the combined subgroup and a meaningful state data dashboard would be two to feature as recommendations that are doable and high impact.

N/A

Great progress. I do think there is a pretty heavy lift on formatting so want to ensure that we have the time to really get to it. Also to review one more time quickly the things that got hammered out today, wasn't always super easy to keep track when they were bullets worked on by small group

Truly monumental to have so many perspectives come together in relative consensus to create this document.

A final personal note in regards to accountability- It should be important to remember that despite findings and recommendations from this or any group from Colorado or beyond- One size does not fit all and those that exist in the margins will always have a disadvantage to the rest. Did we level the playing field?

We are so close! Thank you.

Appreciated how organized and well run this meeting was. Amazing job Adam, Sheila, Kelly, Wendy and Rebecca

It was well organized and facilitated for efficient review. Access to materials throughout the session was excellent. It is challenging to try to represent districts who have perspective from the field be received as attempting to avoid transparency/accountability or be dismissed as not important enough for the whole. Trying to respond to the written comments in the document between meetings was daunting and honestly, felt other comments carried so much weight, it became not worth my investment of thought and time. I came to understand my representative point of view was too small to be spend the committee's time on. I appreciate the facilitator's efforts and time in attempting to bring a smaller perspective forward.

The process went smoothly due to the consistent expectations that were used throughout the 16 months.

I am anxious to see how recommendation number 3 and 8 are framed.

We're close.

Thank you for getting us through that conversation. I do feel like there were members of the task force who did not follow group norms (i.e. assuming negative intent among members of the group) that made me feel uncomfortable. I also would like to please see the revisions of the PWR section to ensure that we're not all of a sudden adding in the PWR diploma endorsement last minute as an equivalent to the other bullets, I like Brenda's suggestion in the agenda doc to have it be something to consider since this was such a last minute suggestion that was not vetted groupwide.

Thank you. Great insight to process and professionalism. proud of a diverse group to get together